
Hello valued members, we hope you had an enjoyable summer ! We had a great time at the Chamber Luau 
Party at Cedar Beach, thanks to all who joined us.  We have become a sponsor of the Heritage Trust, 
which provides a great opportunity to promote our Chamber at their many events located at the Heritage 
Center and Heritage Park in Mt. Sinai.  We attended their outdoor movie night and outdoor concerts.
We have met great people in the community and were able to fundraise with raffles. 

The volunteer board of five people meet every month and are working on many ways to support the 
Chamber and its members. We need member support by attending our meetings and events, as well as help 
to plan and implement them. Please let us know if you can help in any way. We so appreciate it and need it.

This time of year is “Back to School and Back to Business”.  We would like to know how your business is 
doing and how the Chamber can help you. We have our Loyalty Card Program, Member of the Month, 
Network Meetings, Events and Ribbon Cutting Ceremonies, to name a few, which are great benefits for our 
members to partake.

“Back to Business” 

General Membership Networking Meeting


 Wednesday, September 22, 6:00pm at Recipe 7, Miller Place 

    $20 per person, includes food, there will be a cash bar 


Our Member of the Month, Desh Singh from CardEvo will discuss how businesses can process credit cards 
with no charge fees. PSEG Long Island will discuss the many grants and programs they offer.  

Hope to see you there, please RSVP at msmpchamber@gmail.com 
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